Safe Sport Newsletter – December 2021

USA Swimming Safe Sport staff wants to say thank you for everything you have done to make this year a success!

Through your hard work and dedication, we have been able to accomplish a lot together. We wanted to take this time to acknowledge all the time, energy and resources you have put into making Safe Sport successful. In addition to taking a moment to reflect on some of the great work we have been able to accomplish together, look back at some major accomplishments throughout 2021 below. 
· Successful MAAPP 2.0 implementation;
· Completed the Vieth Report years ahead of schedule;
· Saw a record number of LSC's earn funding by helping clubs become Safe Sport Recognized through USA Swimming's Safe Sport Club Recognition LSC Incentive;
· Sent the Family Resource Guide to all USA Swimming member households;
· Hosted a successful virtual Safe Sport Leadership Conference;
· Through the Keeping Athletes First initiative, we successfully held virtual appearances with Olympians, National Team athletes and alum for clubs who are Safe Sport Recognized;
· Gave away USA Swimming branded pop-up changing tents to every USA Swimming member club. (Clubs who were Safe Sport Recognized received a free additional tent, and clubs who renewed their recognition received a third tent);
· Provided free virtual trainings EVERY month for parents, athletes and coaches;
· Created a new Guide to Child Physical Abuse resource;
· Looked back on the past 10 years of Safe Sport in this article; and
· Provided multiple resources in Spanish on our Club Toolkit page to reach a wider audience.
Thank you for a successful 2021, we are looking forward to continuing our work to make our sport safer in and out of the pool next year!
